

Catherine Fife MPP Waterloo

Laura Mae Lindo

MPP Kitchener Centre

Rob Gascho, President OSSTF District 24 225 Centennial Court Kitchener, ON N2B 3X2

December 3, 2019

Dear Rob.

Education workers are on the front lines of the fight against Doug Ford's cuts. Students, parents, teachers, and education workers know the chaos that was created by increased class sizes; classes were cancelled, teaching positions were eliminated, and students scrambled to get the classes they needed to graduate.

Every parent knows that the individual attention of Ontario's world-class educators is a key driver of student success. Threatening that success with increased class sizes, mandatory online learning, and the elimination of caps makes no sense. It takes a tough situation and makes it worse.

Doug Ford has been spoiling for a fight with educators since day one, attacking teachers and trying to drive a wedge between students, teachers, and parents. Let's be clear: the responsibility for this challenging situation rests squarely with the Premier.

Standing up for students is going to take all of us.

New Democrats stand together with you and your members in the fight for our public education system here in Ontario.

Regards.

Catherine Fife, MPP

Waterloo

Laura Mae Lindo, MPP

Kitchener Centre

C: Andrea Horwath, MPP Hamilton, Leader of Ontario's Official Opposition New Democrats Marit Stiles, MPP Davenport, Ontario NDP Critic Education Harvey Bischof, President, Ontario Secondary School Teachers' Federation

Catherine Fife Community Office

100 Regina St. S., Suite 220 Waterloo, ON N2J 4A8 Ph: 519-725-3477 | Fax: 519-725-3667 Email: cfife-co@ndp.on.ca Laura Mae Lindo Community Office

Suite 212, 25 Frederick St. Kitchener, ON N2H 6M8 Ph: 519-579-5460 | Fax: 519-579-2121 Email: llindo-co@ndp.on.ca